
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill, 

Have you completed your spring cleaning?  Looking for a 

place to recycle old electronics? Have outdated paperwork 

you need shredded? Plan to join us for the E-cycle Event. 

The event will include the opportunity to shred documents 

as well as safely recycle electronics. Mark your calendar for Saturday, June 

3 from 9am-12pm. For additional information and a list of what is accepted, 

check out the flyer included in this newsletter.   

Please note, MODot Crews will be fully closing off access between Man-

chester & Kortwright for the next two weeks. Both Hudson Ave. & O’Day 

Ave. will be unaffected during this 2-week period.  

With summer here, we hope you enjoy our Rock Hill parks. We are excit-

ed to start the improvement project at Turner Park, so please note, the 

park will be closed when construction begins. We hope to start construc-

tion mid-summer. 

-Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net or 314-561-4317 ext. 8017 
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https://www.richmondheights.org/departments/parks_and_recreation_cooperative/maplewood_family_aquatic_center.php
https://www.webstergroves.org/188/Aquatic-Center


Rock Hill Public Library 

Happy Older Americans Month from your  
friends at Rock Hill Public Library!  
 
We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM,   
Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 10 AM-2 PM.  
  
Save The Date!!! Rock Hill Library's Summer 
Reading Kickoff begins at Noon on Sat-
urday, May 20 at Oak Haven Park. This 
year’s theme is “All Together Now”.  Join 
the fun and games with performer Will 
Stuck and the opening of our FIRST Sto-
ryWalk® at Oak Haven Park (Gilbert Ave-
nue & Oak Haven Ave).   
 
Here in Rock Hill, we are excited to part-
ner with the Rock Hill Parks & Recreation 
Department to bring our traveling sto-
ry trails to the community parks through-
out the year. Rock Hill StoryWalk® is 
supported by the Institute of Museum and 
Library Services under the provisions of 
the Library Services and Technology Act as 
administered by the Missouri State Li-
brary, a division of the Office of the Secre-
tary of State. 
 
Love movies?!! Join us every second and 
fourth Tuesday of the month from 1-3 
PM for our NEW Spring Film Series 
event! Watch movies together, enjoy light 
refreshments, and have a good time! If 
there is something you would like to see, 
let us know at patron@rhplmo.org. 

 
This month's films showcase 
"Movies about Movies".  The next 
movie on May 23 is The Fabelmans.  
The Fabelmans is loosely based 
on Spielberg's adolescence and first 
years as a filmmaker. It stars Gabriel 
LaBelle, alongside Michelle Williams, Paul 
Dano, Seth Rogen and Judd Hirsch in sup-

porting roles.   Popcorn and refresh-
ments provided. Free and open to 
the public.  
 
STEM Kits are here!!! STEM Kits 

are hands-on fun that will spark 

learning and discovery for ages Pre-

K-school age. Kits range from fairy 

tales to problem solving. Check one 

out today! 

For more information about our upcoming programs, stop by the library 
at 9811 Manchester Road, give us a call at 314-962-4723, or visit us at 
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/ .   
 
See you soon! Randi 
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